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29 March 2018 
  
  
PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 

Mr M Oliver MCEOI 

CEO 

MarkTwo Consulting 

PO Box 193 

Ashburton  VIC  3147 

Dear Mark 

Re: Speaking Presentation  
  
I would like to take this opportunity of thanking you for presenting to Syndicate No. 53 on 
Wednesday 7 March and Syndicate No. 9 on Wednesday 14 March. We at the Institute, 
along with our members, are appreciative of your time and efforts in supporting the program. 
  
I am pleased to advise the member feedback was very positive and this is supported by the 
following ratings out of 10: 
  
Relevance of Topic:000.10 
Guest Speaker:000000010 
  
I include the following member comments for your interest: 

▪ Brilliant, I really enjoyed the speaker and presentation  
▪ Excellent! One of the best we have had!! 
▪ Major topics covered in a short time. 
▪ Very engaging presenter - knows his topic very well 
▪ Very relevant and informative  

 
Thank you once again for your involvement in The CEO Institute. 
  
Kind regards 
  
  
  
  
   
Prue Blackburne 
Member Services - Speaker Network 


